
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Kia Ora te Whānau! 
 

 

Matariki Celebrations 
Thank you to all the parents and whanau who supported our Matariki celebrations this year.  We had huge amounts of food 
donated – more than enough to go around.  Thanks to all of the whanau who came into school on the day to help to prepare 
and serve the boil-up and especially to those who stuck around afterwards to help to clear up! 
 

Well done to all the children who contributed on the day and who helped to make the celebration so special.  We had two 
wonderful MCs, karakia, korero, waiata and kapa haka.  Thanks to Megan and Marianne for all their organising, to Allison and 
Sasha for their work with the kapa haka groups, to all of the staff for helping the children to learn the songs etc and to Whaea 
Cara for all her hard work.   
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 Dates to Remember School Roll 214 

Thursday 28th June Library Craft – Knitting. 

Thursday 28th June Tree Planting with Auckland Council - Whanau Wai & Kokoru 

Friday 29th June  EZ Lunch - hot and cold lunches ordered online or by text and delivered today. 

Friday  29th June Kapa Haka Performance by our Year 3 – 6 students.  Please come along and support our tamariki as 

  they grow in confidence as a performance group. 

Saturday  30th June Parent Group Quiz Night 

Monday  2nd July  Sushi orders collected from the office at 9.00am for Tuesday lunchtime delivery. 

Monday 2nd July Subway orders collected from the office for a Wednesday lunchtime delivery. 

Tuesday 3rd July Outdoor Classroom Day. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tot to Teens 
Tots to Teens magazine is a free community parenting resource for Auckland families. We 
focus on positive, well-researched parenting advice to support children’s reading, learning, 
behaviour, nutrition, health, well-being, and resilience. We have distributed 550,000 free 
magazines nationwide each year to families through schools, preschools, libraries, and Plunket 
for 16 years. 
  

To help support more New Zealand families, we are now producing Tots to Teens as a free 
digital magazine, using the latest technology that ensures an easy-to-read experience for 
parents, particularly for those parents who read emails using their phone. We want to make it 
easier for parents to read our helpful articles, and we’re doing this by making it simple to share 
the Tots to Teens digital magazine in your school newsletters and emails to parents. 
  

We are taking part in a pilot programme to receive the latest issue of Tots to Teens as a digital 
magazine. Whānau can access the latest issue of Tots to Teens for free through this link. It’s 
easy to open and there are no big files to download, and it’s secure. 
Lindsay Child / Tumuaki Principal   https://readymag.com/TOTSTOTEENS/Auckland/ 
 
 

HappyHappyHappyHappy    BirthdayBirthdayBirthdayBirthday    to…to…to…to… 
Clae Schmidhalter-Ward (6), Cameron Allan (8) and Alex Hannam (7) celebrating birthdays this  

week.  We hope you all enjoy celebrating your special day with family and friends! 



Congratulations  to our students who received a certificate at assembly on Friday for:- 
 
 

Room 1 Dusty demonstrating resilience and working collaboratively in Maths and Narratives. Ka pai! 
 Jeff demonstrating personal excellence and leadership qualities in writing. 
 

Room 2 Isaac having a positive attitude towards learning and being a kind and supportive tuakana in our room. 
Ka pai! 

 Nixon taking responsibility as a learner by identifying what you need to do in your learning and knowing 
how to help yourself. You have had a great start back. Ka pai! 

 

Room 3 Chalize taking risks as you develop your Te Reo Maori. Your pronunciation is spot on. Ka pai Kotiro!  
 Jess showing personal excellence as you strive to solve problems using drawings and words to share 

your mathematical proof. Ka Pai Jess 
 

Room 4 Cameron participating and contributing to discussions of new vocabulary found in texts.. 
 Hunter demonstrating personal excellence when writing his thoughts and feelings about the Matariki boil up. 
 

Room 5 Nicolas being a focused writer who wrote an intriguing quick write in response to our Matariki boil-up - 
tūmeke! 

 Breah demonstrating curiosity and resilience when learning how to understand fractions - he whetū koe! 
 

Room 6 Jordan showing the Bayswater value of resilience by managing yourself in tricky situations. 
 Ailee building the hauora of others by encouraging them and celebrating their success. 
 

Room 7 Irene always ensuring that she is ready and listening to help her develop skills in class. 
 Chase reflecting on his learning in writing and trying to improve. 
 

Room 8 Pat being a dedicated learner, your enthusiasm for learning tasks is helping you to develop your 
thinking skills. Keep up the great learning!  

 Elliot showing respect and managing yourself in the classroom. You have been listening so well during 
learning time. Keep up the great learning!  

 

Room 9 Taenga personal excellence in your reading.  You now use a number of strategies to figure out tricky 
words, and you are great at using your prior knowledge to make predictions about the story.  Ka 
rawe! 

 Ome your progress in reading.  You are participating and contributing in your reading group, and you 
use the pictures to help you figure out the words.  Well done! 

 Nicole personal excellence in writing.  We loved your Matariki story! 
 Alec personal excellence in maths.  What a great detective you are for making connections that help 

you use your maths skills to solve problems. 



Bayswater Quiz Night – Saturday 30th June - Save The Date 
 

Tables are selling fast for the Bayswater Quiz  night on 30th June.  Tickets and tables are still available, speak to Fiona or Irene 
in the office to book your place.  Licensed bar, yummy food and an awesome auction - items include authentic Roger Federer 
signed photo, Black Caps signed cricket bat, Bach weekend in Pauanui, B&B in Russell, fitness memberships and so much 
more!  Huge thanks to our sponsor Peter Vollebregt from Premium. 
 
 



Community Notices 
 

Eco-Friendly Lunches...Made Easy!  
Visit The Lunchbox Queen (run by a local mum) for everything you need to make healthy, fun, waste-free 
lunches that kids will actually want to eat!  Bento boxes, sandwich wraps, food pouches, drink bottles etc. 
plus lots of inspiration and healthy recipes. Use code DEVO at checkout for free and fast local delivery! 
www.thelunchboxqueen.co.nz  

 
Easy to learn – FUN to ride – Unique experience 
Family FUN on a Segway is a unique outdoor activity in Auckland for a family with children from 10 
years old as you have 45 minutes of Segway FUN. $60.00 per person 
 

Family Package 
$200.00 (2 Adults + 2 Children - or a combination of 4 people) 
 

The FUN will start as you ride through the cones to test your Segway skills.  In no time at all you’ll 
have “The Segway Smile” (That’s a smile from ear to ear you just can’t wipe off) as you master the 
art of riding the Segway.  You’ll then have an Awesome ride on the Devonport waterfront. 
 

Call us on 027 339 3155, visit us at www.magicbroomsticktours.co.nz or come to the Devonport 
Ferry Terminal, Shop 17, (Next to Fullers Ferry Ticket Office) 
 

North Shore Trampoline Club  
North Shore Trampoline club are taking enrolments for the upcoming holiday programs.  Please visit 
www.northshoretrampoline.co.nz to enrol.  Term 3 enrolments will also be opening up soon. 
 

1st Devonport Scouting Group - Keas and Cubs 

Loads of FUN, Life Skills, Self Esteem, Strong Values, plus more… Enrol your SON or DAUGHTER 
into scouting.  Spaces are available for Keas and Cubs.  

• Keas:  school year one, (age 5 ½ to 8 years old)   
Kea sessions are Monday 4.30pm to 5.30pm or Wednesday 4.15pm to 5.15pm 
 

• Cubs:  school year Three (7 ½ to 11 years old)  
Cub sessions are Monday 6.00pm to 7.30pm or Wednesday 5.30pm to 7.00pm 

All our Leaders are; fully trained, police vetted, dedicated volunteers.  Register now for 3 trial visits.   

Email devonport.scouts@gmail.com or call 021 538 249 

 
 
 
 



 

Bucket Drumming 
Do you have a child that is begging you to learn the drums but you don’t want to invest in a drum set just yet…. or perhaps you 
want your child to learn an instrument but you’re not sure what, then how about learning BUCKET DRUMMING.  
 

It’s lots of fun, a very economical trial instrument and teaches rhythm (which is essential no matter what instrument they learn 
later on). 
 

To Enrol email: enquiries@scherzo.co.nz.  Cost: $15.00  When: Saturdays 10.00am for 1 hour during school term  
Where: Westlake Boys School 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Local Handiman 
Devonport to Hauraki, Home Repair, Handiwork and 
Renovations.  Reasonable rates.  No job too small.  
Local doing local work.  Call Mike on 021 674 314 or 
email: mikek@inovay.co.nz 
 

Children's Art Class After School 
at the Rose Centre 

 
We are hugely excited to be able to bring our very 
popular art workshops after school to the 
Bayswater/Belmont area, on Tuesdays 3.00pm - 5pm 
at The Rose Centre.  Optional supervised afternoon 
tea and break from 3pm - 3.30pm, workshops 3.30pm - 
5pm.   
 
For more info and to book  
http://www.creativematters.co.nz/art-workshops-after-
school.html 
 

Follow Creative Matters 
https://www.facebook.com/creativemattersart/ 
https://www.instagram.com/creative_matters/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 


